
Dear Sirs, 

P L A N N I N G  A P P L I C A T I O N  2014/3185/P 

(object  to the above planning application. 

From survetseinspections can ted  out in various fiats to date there s e e m s e  no need to d p  out emir 
timber window frames. What rot there is is largely concentrated at the cill, the remaining timbers being 
generally in good condition. l a w i n d o w s  where this becomes a problem, the OH min he replaeol  by an 
aluminium one powder coated to match existing timbers. Further pockets o f  rot B I any in the frame can be 
dealt with lay cutting out the infected part and an epoxy resin repair system applied. The repaired area can he 
stained to match the existing timber. 
Accordingly, the timber membets  when viewed from the outside remain unaltered and it's important that 
them should he retained. It should he particularly noted that many cif the windows are not affected by rot. 
(My own for extunple). 
The question then, it seems, is how t a i m p r o v e  the thermal performance whilst  retaining the existing frame 
(repaired if required and perhaps with a new eill) and it's believed that a proposal was sent to you for 
eonsidefetion a couple o f  days or  so he litre w e  received notification o f  Application 2014/3165/P 

Working on our behalf. Rees Bolter Architects visited your duty p l a n n o  Mark Whitworth on 18 May 2004 
to discuss the windows in this block. One o f  the points in their letter lea me o f  the sante date reads " 
2. The planners and the conservation officer vein be encouraging residents to explore the possibility of 
repairingeupgrading windows :ether than replacing them " A full copy o f  the letter can be sent if 
required. 
The building is 6 storeys high, not 5 as shown in the application and Flat 46 is not a top floor gat as shown. 
Vo te  description o f  the work is incorreet. The proposal is for i tp lacing timber windows with aluminium 

0110S, not timber double glazed ones. 

( ieofTThompson Dip A rch(Birm) RIBA 
Architect. 


